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Hello 3A Students and Families!

Welcome to third grade and to 3A! Third grade is

awesome! In 3A, you will make new friends,you’ll  build

structures,you’ll read lots of amazing books, you’ll do lots of

math and play math games, and you'll be a buddy to a

kindergartener!  I'm really  looking forward to meeting you

and I’m excited about all of the special things that we’ll do

together!

I hope that you are having a super summer and that you’re

finding time to read some excellent books!

As you get ready for our first day together, you are

welcome to bring any supplies you’d like to (we’ll send a

specific list home when school begins). You should also bring a

snack, and, you should be ready to learn and to be a kind

friend!

I’m looking forward to getting to know YOU!

See you soon!!

Ms. Albertini


